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Board of Supervisors

March 27, 2012

File Reference No.  12-0201

Receive a presentation from the Library Department on the Solano County Library’s 

Strategic Directions’ Plan
RE:

Cara Swartz, Assistant Director of the Solano County Library, presented the Board 

with an overview of the Solano County Library Strategic Plan noting that in 2011, the 

Library undertook the development of a new strategic plan.  Ms. Swartz noted that 

building on discussions with the community and Library staff, the Library 

Administration and a planning committee developed a series of strategic directions 

that set service priorities for the coming years.  Ms. Swartz reviewed the strategic 

directions for the Solano County Library which were: 1) Build partnerships to make a 

difference in people's lives; 2) Inspire and educate by sharing our passions; 3) Lead 

through change and learning; and 4) Celebrate our diverse and distinctive 

environment. 

Ms. Swartz noted that the next steps would be to develop detailed work plans to 

document the activities of all the units within the department and match them to the 

strategic directions described in the Plan.  It was noted that this Strategic Plan would 

be the basis for ongoing reports that would evaluate the progress that they were 

making in serving the needs of the residents of the County.
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